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COVID Test Kits to be Distributed  

at Liverpool Public Library Friday, Feb. 18 
 
 
Liverpool, NY – The Liverpool Public Library will hand out free at-home COVID-19 test kits to Town of 
Salina residents from 9 to 11 a.m., Friday, Feb. 18, in the Carman Community Room, while supplies last. 
There is a limit of one kit per household. Each kit contains two tests. The library also will have a limited 
supply of KN95 masks available.   
  
Parking is available curbside along Tulip and Second or streets in the Village of Liverpool and in the 
underground garage off Tulip Street.  
 
For questions or additional information, visit LPL.org or call the library at 315-457-0310.  
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